
 

Stormwater drain earthquake repair  

Contractors Brian Perry Civil, working for the Council, will start work in mid-October off Golf Links Road, to repair the 

stormwater drain running through Christchurch Golf Course.  

The stormwater drain, called ‘No.1 Drain’ is a 480-metre long drain and suffered extensive earthquake damage. The 

drain needs to be repaired to ensure it keeps functioning, or further failure could result in an increased risk of 

flooding. Works involve repairing the earthquake damage to the drain, partial removal of the concrete and timber 

lined drain, and improving the drain’s natural habitat. The water will also be treated prior to entering Horseshoe Lake. 

The work will require some minor changes to the road layout as shown in the map below. 

 

These changes are expected to be in place until February 2018. The work on the stormwater drain will continue next 

year, and we will update you on this closer to the time. 

For any queries directly related to construction activities, please contact Nicola Thompson, Site Engineer, 

Brian Perry Civil, on 027 801 4007. For more information on the Land Drainage Recovery Programme please 

contact the Council using the details below. 


